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ACROSS 
 1 Sound of punches 

in comic books 
 5 Number 

represented by a   
1 followed by 100 
zeros 

 11 Church bench 
 14 “Last one ___ a 

rotten egg!”: 2 wds. 
 15 Protected from a 

disease 
 16 Sport-___ (off-road 

vehicle) 
 17 Person who has 

reached the age of 
100 

 19 Repeated syllables 
in “Deck the Halls” 

 20 Possess 
 21 College in 

Poughkeepsie, 
New York 

 22 Chamberlain who 
is the only player in 
N.B.A. history to 
score 100 points in 
a single game 

 23 Manicurists file 
them 

 25 100 minus 92 
 27 The mythical giant 

Argus has 100 of 
these 

 28 Hundred Years’ 
___ (1337–1453 
conflict between 
England and 
France) 

 31 See 11-Down 
 34 1950s singing 

style: Hyph. 
 37 “Me, Myself & ___” 

(2000 Jim Carrey 
comedy) 

 38 Space aliens, for 
short 

 41 Radioactive 
element whose 
atomic number     
is 100 

 43 Salesperson, for 
short 

 44 Harvester’s bundle 
 46 Talked on and on 

 48 “The Hundred 
Secret ___” (Amy 
Tan novel) 
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 50 Michelle Obama, 
___ Robinson 

 51 Creature like Shrek 
 55 “That’s ___!” 

(director’s cry):      
2 wds. 

 57 Ingredient in bread 
or cake 

 58 Repetitive learning 
method 

 60 “You’re ___ That I 
Want” (song from 
“Grease”): 2 wds. 

 64 Spanish “a” 
 65 “___ y plata” 

(Montana’s motto) 
 66 Star of vaudeville, 

radio, TV and film 
who died at age 
100: 2 wds. 

 68 Atop, in poems 
 69 Gold, tin and 

bronze 
 70 “Nurse Jackie” star 

Falco 
 71 How-___ 

(instruction 
manuals) 

 72 $100 bills: Hyph. 
 73 Cravings 
 

DOWN 
 1 Evan-___ (big 

name in women’s 
wear) 

 2 Alternative to 
round-trip: Hyph. 

 3 ___-the-Pooh 
(bear living in 
Hundred Acre 
Wood) 

 4 Jet like the 
Concorde, for short 

 5 “Face/Off” actress 
Gershon 

 6 Baseballer 
Olivares, Vizquel 
or Infante 

 7 Actor Katz of 
“Dallas” 

 8 Under the ___ of 
(pretending to be) 

 9 By being given 
inside info: 3 wds. 

 10 “Dancing With the 
Stars” judge 
Goodman 

 11 With 31-Across, 
The New York 
Times has won 
over 100 of these 

 12 Latin abbr. that 
means “and 
others”: 2 wds. 

 13 ___ Virginia (state 
with a town named 
“Hundred”) 

 18 Letters before ens 
 22 Sound of an 

electric fan 
 24 Psychedelic drug 

popular in the ‘60s 
 26 Sooty dirt 
 28 Anguish 
 29 Out of kilter 
 30 ___ numeral (“C” 

for “100,” for 
example) 

 32 Direction opposite 
WSW 

 33 Month before Oct. 

 35 “I’m going to make 
him an ___ he 
can’t refuse” 

 36 ___’s Peak 
(mountain near 
Colorado Springs) 

 38 Suffix with lion or 
priest 

 39 “___ Hundred 
Dresses” (classic 
children’s book by 
Eleanor Estes) 

 40 There are 100 of 
them in the upper 
house 

 42 Strummed 
Hawaiian 
instrument, briefly 

 45 “... even ___ 
speak”: 2 wds. 

 47 U.S. currency unit 
divided into 100 
cents: Abbr. 

 49 Smooth, lustrous 
fabric 

 52 Haitian currency 
unit divided into 
100 centimes 

 53 ___ Rebels (hoops 
team of the 
University of 
Nevada, Las 
Vegas) 

 54 Clears, as a 
chalkboard 

 56 Snapshot 

 57 Month after Jan. 

 58 Square ___ (10, to 
100) 

 59 Black-and-white 
cookie 

 61 Latin for “it was” 

 62 Stare at creepily 

 63 Loch ___ Monster 

 66 Maker of trucks 
and S.U.V.’s 

 67 Motorist’s 180-
degree turn, in 
slang 


